
Please reply 
to:

Gideon Whittingham

Email: development.control@enfield.gov.uk 
My ref: 20/03283/OA
Date: 27 November 2020

Marnie Woods
The Planning Inspectorate

Dear Sir/Madam

Town and Country Planning Act 1990

NO OBJECTIONS RAISED

Proposed work: Order granting Development Consent for the Bradwell B New Nuclear Power Station. 
(Reference EN010111_000041_201009) 
At: Bradwell B   South-east Of    Bradwell A Nuclear Power Station  Essex   

Thank you for your notification of the above development which was registered in this office on 12th 
October 2020. 

I have reviewed the information provided on your website and consider that the proposals would not 
have any strategic implications for this Borough.

Yours faithfully

Gideon Whittingham

mailto:Development.control@enfield.gov.uk

